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Greetings East Aurora School Community,  

 

Happy Thanksgiving!  My name is Jennifer Mitchell and I am proud to be the Interim 

Principal at East Aurora High School effective Monday, November 28, 2022.  Current principal 

Mrs. Jennifer Kuyper will move on to a new role.  During my time at East Aurora School District 

131 I have served as the Director of Mathematics and Interventions.  A graduate from DePaul 

University, I earned a Bachelor’s of Science Degree in Mathematics with a Certification in 

Education.  I then received a Master’s Degree in Educational Leadership from Governor’s State 

University and am currently enrolled in a Doctoral program through the University of Illinois at 

Chicago.  With 23 years working in education my experience includes 14 years as a high school 

mathematics teacher, math coach, and team leader in addition to being an administrator for the 

last 9 years.  I have enjoyed each and every experience along my journey and am looking forward 

to serving the entire EAHS Tomcat Community! 

 

East Aurora High School provides each student with a rigorous and well-rounded education 

and a variety of learning opportunities to fit the needs of all students.  It is my goal for the year 

to give students a sense of belonging, provide the supports needed to be successful, and to prepare 

them for future opportunities.  By the end of students’ high school career, I want them to have 

numerous positive memories that last a lifetime and to proudly hold that diploma in their hand as 

they walk across the stage.   

 

I greatly look forward to meeting parents in person at future events. I acknowledge that our 

parents are critical partners in our student’s success. Only through collaborative efforts and voice 

of all of our students, parents, staff, and community, can we help our students reach their full 

potential! 

 

I am proud to be a part of the East Aurora High School team and look forward to a positive 

and successful remainder of the school year.  If you have any questions, concerns, or need 

assistance please contact the school at 630-299-8000.  Have a wonderful holiday season! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Jennifer Mitchell 

Interim Principal, 

East Aurora High School 

jmitchell@d131.org 


